
Hi Holly, 

 

My wife and I live in the Cathedral Pines community, and our home backs to Milam Road. It has been 

brought to our attention that a revised proposal was submitted by the developers of Flying Horse North 

that will significantly and negatively impact our community.  

 

The original plan called for 283 luxury homes on 2.5 acre lots. The revised plan calls for more than 1700 

homes, including townhomes, a commercial center, a hotel, etc.  

 

We just wanted to reach out to you and let you know that we are very concerned about this proposed 

development, as it will change the complexion of our community. We hope you will consider all parties 

impacted by a development such as this. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rob and Yolanda Carr 

5710 Saxton Hollow Rd, Colorado Springs, CO 80908 

714-907-7693 

 

 


